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The Loop road has been reconstructed to provide:
A two way up and down on what was previously the down road with o walkway adjacent to the new "up” lane.
THIS WALKWAY IS NOT FOR PARKING.
A one-way one lane down road providing access fo lodges and ovemight carparks on what was the top section of the previous up road.
This new down road links back to the new two lane road through the carpark immediately below Boomerang Ski Club Lodge.
A new road terminus and 5 minute drop off above Iwikau Shelter.

The photo ilustrates the location of all ovemight caparks, over 410, which will prirmanily be reserved and managed for use by those staying in club lodges

If you have any enguirnes or comments, please contact Steve Manunui, Field Operations Manager at smanunui@mifruapehu.com
or Steve McGill, Area Manager at smcgill@mitry
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